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Well, I am not sure winter ever actually started or if it was spring with 
issues so figuring out whether to say Happy Winter or Happy Spring 
has me baffled. So I will just say either way, I hope this finds you all 
well. 

Thank you to everyone who took advantage of our annual pet clinic on 
Saturday the 19th. We had a lot of people and it went very smoothly as 
usual. If you did not make it, tags are now $4.00 each for the first week 
of March. They will continue to go up a dollar each week. If you did not 
tag your dogs last year, and have not been here to take care of the 
situation, you will receive a citation to appear in court. Bring proof of 
rabies vaccination and we will get your tags up to date. If we are not 
here, place your proof of rabies vaccination in the drop box outside along 
with a check or cash for $4.00 for each animal March 1-7 and we will 
mail them to you if we happen to be closed. The office is open Monday 
through Friday 8:00 am until 4:00 pm and is open through the lunch 
hour Monday through Friday as well. We understand many do not get 
off until 5:00 pm or after. That is one of the reasons we put in a drop 
box, for your convenience. If you have gotten a new pet, and it is not old 



enough to vaccinate, you are fine and can bring in the paperwork when 
it is old enough to do so. We appreciate all of you who have gotten this 
taken care of. It is very important that the city clerk has on file at all 
times rabies vaccinations for any and all pets requiring one in town. If 
you have pets you have failed to report to the office, please call and 
make arrangements with me immediately and I will work with you. 
Thank you!!!! 

ATTENTION 

We are continuing to work on inoperable vehicles sitting around in the 
city. Inoperable includes untagged vehicles as well as vehicles that do 
not start and run. If you have one, (or more), they need to be legally 
tagged and insured, and in running condition. Please contact the city 
office 785-488-3767 or Dustin Murk 785-488-7015 with any questions. 
Thank you! 


